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nd

 May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

SUN SAFETY 

With the weather now turning warmer we ask you to apply sun cream to your child in the morning before 
school every day, including mornings when it is cloudy as the sun may break through later in the day. 
The Early Years and Year One children spend lots of their day outside and we would like to ask for your 
support in helping protect your child from the effects of the sun.  

Staff will remind children and supervise them applying top up sun cream later in the day. If you are 
sending your child to school with a sun cream in their book bag please make sure it is labelled with their 
name. Staff are unable to apply sun cream so please show your child how to apply their own sun cream 
independently (roll on sun creams are easier for smaller children).   

Please can we also ask that your child comes to school with a filled water bottle and wearing a hat 
which is labelled with their name. A wide brimmed hat provides the most protection.  

Thank you for your support and please do let us know if you have any questions. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms Hempston 
Assistant Headteacher 
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